
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

April 23, 2020 

11:00 A.M., 2359 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

TO:   Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM:  Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman 

DATE:  Tuesday, April 21, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Member Day Hearing on 

COVID-19 Response and Recovery: Committee on Small Business.” The hearing is scheduled to 

begin at 11:00 A.M. on Thursday, April 23, 2020 in Room 2359 of the Rayburn House 

Office Building. 

Participating Members will testify before the Committee about their feedback and priorities as 

they relate to the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) established under the CARES Act and the 

economic injury disaster loan and grants made available to small employers impacted by 

COVID-19.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Justin Pelletier, Deputy Staff Director for the 

Committee, at Justin.Pelletier@mail.house.gov. 


